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Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: D. G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station Unit 1 (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50

Docket No. 50-289
GL 84-24 Response Delay

As discussed with J. Van Vliet (NRC), on January 23, 1985 GPUN plans to submit
a response to Generic Letter 84-24 on February 11, 1985. The reason for this
delay is the late receipt of the generic letter which occurred on January 11,
1985. GPUN is also preparing for an NRC audit on the 10CFR50.49 EQ Program
which diverted some of the resources which would normally be needed to respond
to this generic letter.
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